
City of Muncie CDBG Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report  
for Program Year 2022 

 
This notice provides the public an opportunity to examine and comment on the 
Program Year 2022 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 
(CAPER). This document provides an overview of the Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership Program for the year 
ending May 31, 2023. This document will be submitted to the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development on January 4, 2024. 
 
The Program Year 2022 CAPER will be available for public viewing and comment 
from December 19, 2023, through January 3, 2024 at:  
https://www.muncie.in.gov/  →  Departments  →  Community Development  
→Announcements or Document Center 
 
Upon request, the CAPER will be emailed to individual parties. If you need further 
information or have a disability requiring special materials, services, or assistance, 
please contact Gretchen Cheesman as indicated below.   
 
We invite citizens to submit comments regarding the performance of the CDBG 
and HOME programs.  Persons wanting to comment on the CAPER must do so by 
mailing or emailing Gretchen Cheesman (contact info below). 
 
Written comments must include the name and address of the person submitting 
the comment and must be received by 4:00 pm on the final day of the comment 
period. A summary of comments will be included in the documents submitted to 
HUD. 
 
Gretchen Cheesman, Director, Community Development 
Email:  gcheesman@muncie.in.gov   Subject CDBG / HOME Comments 
US Mail:  300 N High St, Muncie, IN 47305   Attn: CDBG / HOME Comments 
 
An Equal Opportunity Office. 
 
 
Ad runs Tuesday, 12/19/2023 
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